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Jack Bennett is currently employed at the State of Connecticut Department of Public Health Laboratory in Hartford, Connecticut.  He has been the Section Chief for the Environmental Chemistry Division for the past seven years.  His responsibilities include management of the organic chemistry, inorganic chemistry, radiation chemistry, and asbestos laboratories.  He is currently heavily involved in a project to enhance his laboratories ability to respond to a radiological incident.  He is chairman of the APHL Environmental Laboratory Subcommittee.

Prior to taking his current position, Mr. Bennett had been employed by Severn Trent Laboratories in Shelton, Connecticut for fifteen years.  He was manager of the semivolatiles department for ten years and, before that, he managed the extractions department for five years.  

Additionally, Mr. Bennett has a broad bench level experience with both inorganic and organic chemistry from working at other environmental laboratories.  He received a B.S. in biology (with a minor in chemistry) from southern Connecticut State University in 1978.
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